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Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Ella Max Theo Freya Samuel Ronnie F 

George Kaiden Elise Charlie Mia Lucy 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Tyler Charley Kairo Taio Roxy Millie 

Sophie-Leigh Jaiden Katie Abigail Kady Lacey 

Attendance 

Y6K 97% Expected Attendance 

Y4/5K 96% Expected Attendance  

Y3/4 G, Y3/4 M 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y1D 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y2M, Y1C 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y2F 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Rec M 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y5/6C 86% Serious risk of under achievement 

Rec P 79% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Diary Dates 

 

• 10.03.22 - Y1 Islamic Workshop 

• 14.03.22 – Science week 

• 23.03.22 – Y3 Dance Festival 

• 28.03.22 – Art Week 

• 09.04.22 – Easter Holidays start 

• 19.04.22 – Reception offers published 

• 25.04.22 – School starts 

• 09.05.22 - SATS week 

• 27.05.22 – Half Term 

• 06.06.22 – INSET day 

• 07.06.22 – School starts 

COVID-19 

Despite many changes (which are all so 

confusing): 

➢ Children still need to isolate for 5+ days 

until they get two negative lateral flows 

➢ If you (adult) get COVID, you are able to 

leave the house to bring your child to 

school 

➢ We will be maintaining good hygiene 

and keeping rooms ventilated 

 
 

 

 

Parking Outside School 

We have recently  

received a number of  

calls from local  

residents regarding cars parking in front of 

driveways, blocking access for them.  We 

also, clearly have signs asking for the school 

gate not to be parked in front of. I 

appreciate that finding a place really close 

to school is challenging, however, parking 

a little further away in order to keep our 

children safe is surely more important. 

Please park with respect for everyone. 

World Book Day 

We had an amazing World  

Book day yesterday. Our Early  

Years and KS1 children did  

amazingly well with their  

Monster Phonic costumes (as did staff). 

 

Our KS2 children have produced some 

brilliant book cover selfies which I have 

shared with the Trust and also on Twitter 

https://twitter.com/academy_nwpn 

 

 

 

Twitter  

Welcome back to the second  

half of the Spring term. We have 

had a really busy few days with  

Mrs Gent working in school  

getting ready for her return before Easter, we 

have also had World Book Day and Mr Casey’s 

class started their weekly swimming lessons. 

 

 

 

New Website 

Hopefully, next week we will  

have our new website. I have  

had a look at the mock up for  

us and it looks great. As soon as it is available, I 

will send you a link to access it. 

https://twitter.com/academy_nwpn

